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Dear Classmates: 

 
Do you remember the fall of your senior year in high school?  Stressing out over the SAT/ACT, filling out 

college applications, traveling to colleges to visit and interview, and wondering where you would end up 

after graduation.  How about a few years later?  During our senior year in college, we were cheering for 

the DePauw Tigers, going on country runs, celebrating our classmates at Senior Dinners and looking 

ahead to life after DePauw.   

 

Fast forward to June 9-11, 2017, where we will gather in Greencastle for Alumni Reunion Weekend to 

commemorate the 25 years that have passed since our graduation.  It will be an occasion to renew 

friendships, reminisce and create new memories of a place we once called home. Please mark these dates 

on your calendar; it won’t be a reunion without you there!  

 

If you haven’t been on campus lately, this June will be a great time to visit and see all the wonderful 

changes DePauw has undergone. The University is truly magnificent, with many updated buildings and 

renovations, not to mention the construction of Hoover Hall, a premier dining facility for DePauw 

students. Blackstock Stadium and Lilly Center stand in updated form, and Anderson Street now serves as 

the main entrance to DePauw, giving a warm welcome to all visitors arriving to campus. While much has 

changed since 1992, the values that made DePauw a special place remain.  

 

As we begin to plan our 25th reunion, we want to establish a broader committee to assist us with living 

unit/affinity group representation, and our fundraising and communication efforts. We welcome your 

input and look forward to hearing what activities would make our reunion more exciting for you. If you’re 

interested in volunteering or wish to share your thoughts, please feel free to contact us at the email 

addresses provided below.  

 

We are also fortunate to benefit from having a representative from the Class of 1992 speak during 

the All-Alumni Convocation on Saturday, June 10. More details about the nomination process for 

this honor will be coming soon. 
 

This promises to be a fun journey with a splendid conclusion, and we want you with us every step of the 

way. We look forward to seeing you for our 25th reunion on June 9-11, 2017!  

 

   
Heike Cockerill Spahn Craig Lower   Doug Gourley  

hspahn@yahoo.com   craig.lower@gmail.com douggourley@mac.com 
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